
Updated Prescription Replacement 

Procedures 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Updated Prescription Replacement Procedures 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the updated procedures for replacing prescriptions. Effective 

immediately, the following steps should be followed to ensure a smooth replacement process: 

1. Contact our office via phone or email to report the need for a prescription replacement. 

2. Provide necessary details including your name, date of birth, and the medication required. 

3. Receive a confirmation email outlining the next steps and estimated processing time. 

4. If applicable, visit the pharmacy with the required identification for pickup. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we implement these changes to enhance our services. Should 

you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


